
 

  

 
We need 

Sponsors!   
 
 

If your Company 
would like to find out 
more on becoming   

a Sponsor,  
please contact  

Josh Turner @ 
arkellfund@gmail.com 

 
 

To visit our event 
website  

officerarkell5k.org 
 
 
  

Spread The Word 
Please “Like” and 

“Share” our 
Facebook Page 

 facebook.com/officerarkell5k 

May 12, 2018 will be the Fourth Annual 5K run/walk to raise 
money for the Officer Stephen Arkell Memorial Scholarship 
Fund.  We are so proud of all the support.  To date, over 2,800 
runners crossed our finish line and raised over $150,000. 
 
This year’s goal is to raise $20,000+ via sponsorship. 
   
  1 Diamond Level Sponsor         $5,000  Finish Arch, Bib, T-shirt 
  2 Platinum Level Sponsors       $2,500  Start line, Bib, T-shirt 
  5 Gold Level Sponsors              $1,000  Bib, T-shirt 
13 Silver Level Sponsors             $500  T-shirt 
20 Bronze Level Sponsors          $250  Shout out on Social Media 
 
The race has been established to remember and honor 
Stephen's bravery and dedication to his community. Our dream 
came true and we now host an annual run in Brentwood NH to 
honor and remember the selfless sacrifice of Officer Arkell. 
 
We established a non-profit relationship with Portsmouth Rotary 
and created a scholarship committee. 100% of the proceeds 
benefit the Stephen Arkell Memorial Scholarship. Last year we 
awarded scholarships to two Exeter High School Seniors!  Due 
to our continued success we have increased this year’s 
scholarship amount to $2,500 per student.  
   

To make a donation, please visit: 
 

http://officerarkell5k.org/donate/ 
Thank you. 

4th Annual Officer 
Stephen Arkell 
Community 5K 

 Brentwood Officer Stephen 
Arkell 


